
  

New Resources Available 

These pamphlets contain useful and need-to-know information for different audiences - 'Whānau, Friends & 

Community', 'Healthcare Providers' and 'Peers & Housemates'. Easy to distribute to large groups of people, they 

are ideal for providing information in one brief publication.  

Multiple copies can be posted out on request. Click here to view and order. 

                      

Ongoing Flexibility Extended for Carer Support and Individualised Funding 

The changes made in response to Covid-19 that allow paying family/whānau/āiga to provide support, including 

those living in the same household, have  been extended until 30 September 2022. More info here > 

 

The new Ministry of Disabled People - Whaikaha 

                      

Whaikaha, the new Ministry of Disabled People was officially launched on July 1st. It is hoped this will transform 

our disability support system through an Enabling Good Lives approach.  

The new Ministry website is live, but is a work in progress as content is moved across from other government 

sites: https://whaikaha.govt.nz 

 

Coming soon! - An Intro to PWS: 

'for Support Workers' and  

'for Educational Settings'. 
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Young Families Weekend - Sept 17th/18th 2022 

This is a reminder that families wishing to attend the Young Families Weekend are asked to confirm their 

attendance as soon as possible. 

Event details here > 

• If you were previously confirmed, there is no need to confirm again, but registration payments are now due 

please. 

• If you were not previously confirmed, please email jo.davies@pws.org.nz with the names of attendees and 

number of hotel nights required. Once we have confirmed your place, please make a registration 

payment as below. 

Registration payments: 

Overnight attendees - $40 per adult and $25 per child (under 5's free). 

Day attendees - $25 per adult and $10 per child (under 5's free). 

PWSA account number: 12-3659-0043686-00 - name and YFW as reference 

  

Unsubscribe 

Prader-Willi Syndrome Association NZ 

www.pws.org.nz | 0800 4 PWS HELP | enquiries@pws.org.nz 
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